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 Newcrest’s Community Support Fund assists East New Britain’s 
PHA 

Newcrest Mining through its Community Support Fund delivered health and hygiene equipment worth 
approximately K40,000 on June 11 to the East New Britain Provincial Health Authority (ENBPHA). The 
equipment is to assist the PHA with their preparedness in mitigating the risk of infection during this pandemic 
and thereby protecting the health workers and wider community.  
 
Newcrest established the Community Support Fund to assist PNG in its response to COVID-19.  A large 
number of Newcrest employees come from East New Britain, and Newcrest is pleased to be able to assist the 
province at this critical time.  
 
The hygiene equipment was delivered to the Medical Store in Kokopo and on hand to receive the equipment 
was Dr Kiromat, Acting CEO of the ENBPHA, Ms Grace Burua, Deputy Provincial Administrator Technical 
and Social Services and other senior members of the PHA and the ENB Provincial Administration. 
 
During the handover both Dr Kiromat and Ms Burua thanked Newcrest for their support to the province of 
East New Britain and the importance of improving the capacity of Nonga General Hospital to cope with the 
ongoing COVID-19 response, as the regional referral hospital. 
 
For more information on the Newcrest Community Support Fund visit https://www.newcrest.com/covid-19 
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